
 

BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS 

 DISTRICT NO. 2 TOWNSHIP OF FREEHOLD, NEW JERSEY  

December 13, 2022  

Chairman Patrick Coburn called the regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of Fire Commissioners to 
order at 7:00 p.m. The Sunshine law was read, and the date and time of the meeting was posted. Roll call 
was taken as follows: 

Mr. Panzarino Present 
Mr. Polo Present  
Mr. Bailey Present 

    Mr. Crawford Present  
Mr. Coburn Present 

    Mr. Parker Present  
 
Also in Attendance: Chief Holley, Assist. Chief Murray Vice President Berman  

BUDGET 

Mr. Bailey made a motion to adopt the Resolution for the 2023 Budget, 2nd by Mr. Polo, roll was called 
Board Approved.  

 CORRESPONDENCE  

Nothing at this time 

CHIEF REPORT  

All items have been ordered 

Gift deliver will be done on Saturday December 10, 2022 

Santa Run on December 17, 2022 

RADIO AND ALARM   

Nothing at this time.  

LOSAP/INSURANCE 

Life Insurance policy- Assist. Chief Murry will go over the list of life members who are active and 
inactive, will also add any missing  members.   

Assist. Chief Murray to go over the workers comp. list with Mr. Panzarino to delete any inactive 
members and add missing members. 

 BUILDINGS  

Nothing at this time.  



MAINTENANCE  

'78 and '85 maintenance in process 

Fire Safety to follow for preventative maintenance on '75, '76 and '77 

'90 is back, only one open item on deficiency list that needs to be taken care of. 

75, '76 and '77 still waiting for Fire and Safety to give an appointment date, for preventative maintenance. 

'88 and '86 along with the plows will be checked over for the winter. 

Inspection results from U.L. for ground ladders pumpers and ladder truck is complete 

NEW TRUCK  

meeting to be determined after vote.  

5 YR. PLAN  

Progress  

BOAT  

In service. 

ENVIROMENTAL 

Remeditaion with DEP (Roux and Associates) was modified and the report was updated.  

OPTIMUM  

Nothing at this time  

SOCIAL MEDIA 

Santa Run posted  

MAINTENACE PLAN 

 Nothing at this time.  

OLD BUSINESS 

Nothing at this time. 

NEW BUSINESS  

Nothing at this time.  

 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 9:02 p.m 

Respectfully submitted,  

 



 

Michael Crawford, Secretary  
Board of Fire Commissioners District 2 


